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The NCFC Board of Directors will hold their annual winter meeting on
January 18 at 1:00pm at Judy Schneider's house in Raleigh. (Call her at
851-6726 for directions.) This meeting is open to all NCFC members. The
following members represent you on the board: (1985-86 terms) Bill Anderson,
Trish Kohler, Doug Nunnally, Vince Schneider, and (1986-87 terms) Pam Burns,
Tom Burns, Becky Hyne, and Norman Melton. Officers for 1986 are: President-
Judy Schneider; Secretary- Trish Kohler; and Treasurer & Membership Chairman-
Carolynne Hertenstein.

The agenda for the meeting will include planning the spring trip schedule
and discussion of the proposed scholarship fund.

ATTENTION PLEASE!

Due to inconsiderate fossil-hunters, Fussell's quarry is no longer
open to us.

The same thing will happen at other sites (Texasgulf included) if
simple rules aren't obeyed. TG representatives have observed people
climbing along walls and hunting too close to operating equipment, and
in other ways abusing visiting privileges. LET'S BE CAREFUL.

ANNOUNCEMENT OF POSTER AVAILABILITY

The Smithsonian's shark tooth identification poster (just published) will
be for sale to NCFC members at TG trips this spring. Cost is just $5.00; the
club has absorbed handling charges.

Elsevier's invertebrate fossils chart is also available by contacting
Bill Anderson (1-800-334-9796 at work, 1-919-471-6046 at home). This large
poster shows over 150 photographs, with notes explaining the classification of
common invertebrate phyla, their classes and orders, and diagrams illustrating
some of the more usual morphological terms; also stratigraphic ranges of the
commoner classes and orders. The cost per chart (including postage) will
probably be $10.00. Mail checks to 315 Greenwood Dr, Durham, NC, 27704, made
out to W.L. Anderson. He will put together a group order, 10 charts minimum.

ANNUAL DUES NOTICE
Membership renewals for 1986 are due in January (some of you have already
paid- you know who you are). Late renewals will not receive the spring Janus.



